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28 February 2014 

Dear Parents 

Climate Week – Week Commencing 03 March 
As part of Climate Week, St. Michael’s Academy have registered to take part in a Climate Week Challenge.  Staff 
know what the challenge is but the children will only be told on Tuesday 04 March.  They will have the day to come 
up with and present their ideas. 

They will be working in small groups and each year group will nominate a winning idea.  The groups whose ideas are 
judged to be the best will then be presented in key stages so that we can put forward Early Years Foundation Stage, 
Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 entries to the Regional Competition. 

If you wish to start discussing the subject of climate change with your child or children, CAFOD have a range of 
resources available online to access.  It seems fitting that we focus our attention on the recent flooding that has 
occurred in our country and around the world and on the droughts that are happening in other areas.  Both climatic 
conditions bring untold misery and suffering  to many people and it is our privilege and responsibility to raise our 
children’s awareness so that they become involved in helping to find ways of coping with such extreme conditions 
and the inevitable destruction of food crops and clean drinking water.  As an academy we are looking forward to an 
interesting and productive day. 

World Book Day – Friday 07 March 
World Book Day is designed to help children explore the wonderful world of reading, to develop their love of books 
and to celebrate books in general. 
 
At St. Michael’s we will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 07 March.  Children should bring 50p to come to 
school dressed as a character from a book.  The money raised will be used to promote reading even further.  
Throughout the day the children will be undertaking a range of book based activities including sharing their favourite 
book with other children in the Academy. 
 
The children will also receive a £1 World Book Day token which can be swapped for a free specially produced book 
or used against the purchase of any book valued at £2.99 or more. 
 
Academy Website – Further Information 
Further to our recent letter giving information about our website, a new upgrade has taken place and parents are 
now invited to view the website on www.stmichaelscatholicprimarywolverhampton.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

C Williams 
Principal 
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